FORM 470 2.57

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Box 487, Farmington, New Mexico
October 23, 1957

File: B-2382-501,77
Subject: Request for Extension to

Delinguent Date
Lefkovitz Gas Unit No., 1-X

Mr, EZmery C. Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Our recently completed Lefkovitz Gas Unit No. 1-X,
Unit A, Section 25, T29N, R1OW, Aztec-Pictured Cliffs Field,
San Juan County, was tied in to the purchasing pipeline company
on September 11, 1957. Initial deliverability was scheduled
for the period September 16 - October 15, 1957. The purchasing
pipeline company was unable to shut the well in at the scheduled
time, hence the shut-in period was moved ahead one week.

In view of this late scheduling, we would appreciate
being granted a 15-day extension to the regular 45-day period
allowed for submitting the test form,

Yours very truly,

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION

L. 0. Speer, Jr,
Field Superintendent
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